
 

 

Celebrating the Liturgy    Cycle C General Information 

Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney:  
Sat 7pm & Sun 11am 
Dervock: Sun 9am 
 
Weekday Masses   
Mon-Thurs 10am, Fri 7.30pm, 
Sat 10am. 
 
Eucharistic Adoration   
Tuesday 11am -3pm, 7-9pm 
Confessions available from 
8pm, Benediction at 8.50pm 
 

Confessions: 
Sat 6.30-6.50pm;  
Tues 8- 8.45pm; Fri 7-7.25pm 
 
Blessing 
A blessing will be given to 
anyone during the distribution of 
Holy Communion, who wishes to 
join us at either a daily or 
Sunday Mass. Please cross 
your arms over your chest when 
you approach the priest.  
 
Dervock Holy Hour 
First Wednesday, 7.30pm 

Readers 
 26/27  October  
7.00pm     Paul McCusker  
11.00am   Margaret McClarty  
 
Daily Readers  
Group A  (21 Oct) 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Group 3 Anne McKeever 
(26 October) 
 

Cleaning Team  
October: St. Teresa’s 
 
Coffee Morning  
Wednesday 30 October 
after 10am Mass 
 
Parochial Hall 
Ladies Keep Fit Class  
Mon 7.00-8.00pm 
 
 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

20th October 2019 
 
Contact Details 
Fr Damian McCaughan PP: 028 276 62003 
St Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballymoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
Facebook: fb.me/ballymoneycatholic 
Bethany Bereavement: 07594 162499 
 
Recently Deceased 
Mary McCaughan Portrush 
Maureen Keenan Belfast  
Anniversaries 
Samuel McLaughlin 1st anniversary   Sat 7pm 
Patrick Dixon, Eilish Gillan, Margaret McKendry.  
 
Your offerings last week 
Weekly Offering:      £1,059.00 
Golden Mile:        £     58.00 
 
Next weekend’s collections 26/27 October 
Weekly offering (for the parish)  
Church renovation fund 
Thank you for your generosity to all the Church collections. 
 
The Big Picture (Part 2)     
Our scripture course continues in the Parish Hall on 
Wednesdays 7pm - 8.30pm.  

 
Proposed Changes to Mass times 
There is still another week to make your feelings known on 
the proposed changes to Masses in the parish: 
 

• Moving the Saturday vigil from 7pm to 6pm. 

• Moving the Friday novena Mass from 7.30pm to 
7pm. 

• No Mass on Thursdays (except funerals). 
 
If you have an opinion you can write a note or an email, 
leave a phone message or just say to Fr Damian as you 
leave Mass! Thank you to everyone who has offered a view 
so far.  
 
Pope @Pontifex  
The Lord gives each of us a vocation, a challenge to 
discover the talents and abilities we possess and to put 
them at the service of others. 

28th Sunday of the Year: Mission Sunday 
 
Mission Sunday 
Today is the annual day of prayer for missionaries and the 
communities they are working with.  The second collection 
for the World Mission Fund supports Irish missionaries 
working to share the Gospel in developing countries and to 
improve conditions for communities.  Thank you for your 
support for this collection. 
 
Remembrance Service 
If you have experienced a pregnancy loss or the death of a 
child you are invited to an interdenominational Service of 
Remembrance.  It takes place on Sunday 20th October at 
3pm in Killowen Parish Church, Coleraine. 
 
November Dead Lists 
November is the month of the Holy Souls and a time to 
remember and pray for our loved ones who have died.  
November dead lists and envelopes are available in the 
churches from today.  Please take one home and write the 
names of those you wish to have remembered.  The lists 
will be placed before the altar and remembered at every 
Mass from November 2nd until the end of the month.  You 
may wish to include an offering in the envelope and these 
are gratefully received.   
 
Catholic Engaged Encounter 
A two day non-residential course will be held in the Castle 
Community Centre, Ballymoney on 21-22 March 2020.  
This weekend is a positive way of preparing for Marriage 
where you will discover how you can enrich your future 
relationship. 
Information/Booking: visit marriageencounter.ie                             
or phone 02827638512.  

 
Thank you letter from Fr O’Brien 
Fr O’Brien has sent a lovely letter of thanks for his 
presentation and the support he received after his late 
mother’s passing. It will be displayed on the doors at the 
Church entrance. 
 
Old & New @ No.5 
Our Parish shop continues to trade well but does require 
good quality autumn and winter clothing. Please leave any 
donations into the shop as soon as possible.  
 


